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To whom it may concern, 
 
I wish to express my opposition to these changes the government are proposing to cut Workers 
compensation. 
 
My partner was recently injured on his way to work and had to have medical treatment and time off 
work. With these new changes he would had huge financial problems. If he wasn’t on his way to 
work then the injury wouldn’t have happened. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 


